
From: registrar
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - tednjan@hotmail.com
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 2:24:02 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 11:34 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-30

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
J McConnell

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Enbridge and Union Gas are amalgamating. They will be saving money by doing so by sharing resources, etc. Why
then would they have to increase their prices?
Please decline this request. We consumers are already being hit by increased costs in food and transportation.
Enough already.

-- Attachment --
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